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I’ve been trying to present a well-balanced mix of music in varying styles for  

our weekly livestream services. I am in contact with dozens of people each week 

(choir folks and non-choir folks) to keep in touch. They are unanimously 

appreciative of the music we’re doing and the whole presentation in general.  

  

Even though most musical events have been cancelled, several rehearsals are 

still taking place throughout the week at the church for these broadcasts.  

 

I attended Zoom Staff, Creative Worship and Worship team meetings in May. 

 

I also played for a wedding. 

 

I’ve thanked many of the 12 (to my knowledge) Trinity musicians who 

submitted recordings for the Virtual Hymn Project. It was thrilling to see over 1300 

Lutheran musicians worldwide participate in the great Pentecost hymn , “O Day Full 

of Grace” that we presented as part of our livestream on May 31.    

   

Respectfully submitted,   

   

Tim   


